
ST HILARY PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP  

  

Minutes of the meeting held at the Old Schoolroom, St Hilary on 4th April 2018.  

Meeting opened at 7:35 pm  

Present  

Cllr M Searle (Chairman), Cllr J Howells, Cllr D Reed, A Kidd, M Ryan, K Allerfeldt  

Apologies  

Cllr Behrens, R Calfe, C Conboye, S Collins.  

Minutes of the meeting 21st March 2018 were read and agreed.  

Chairman’s Report  

Cllr M Searle welcomed everyone and reported that the public meeting on the 24th March 2018 was 

a success with 30 people attending and giving a lot of positive input for the NDP. Cllr J Howells and 

Cllr P Behrens presentations were well delivered.   

Finance  

From the total grant of £3980.00 the following has been spent:-  

J Howells  £48.69  

D Reed   £30.94  

Hall Hire  £85.00  

K Statham  £1680.00  

J Evans   £2100.00  

Cllr J Howells thought that the K Statham and J Evans were the wrong way round. This now leaves a 

balance of £35.37.  

Objectives and Policies  

A Kidd had seen Neighbourhood Development Plans developed for St Erth and Landrake. These 

could be a good basis for St Hilary’s plan, though tourist planning could provide a way round 

development and might cause problems for the Parish. The group were asked to write out their 

vision on how the plan would open and will email other members of the group for their input to aid 

K Statham in drafting the plan. The steering group agreed that to maximise communication 

upgrading the website should become an urgent priority.  

Meeting closed at 9.10 pm  

The next steering group meeting is on 25th April 2018 at 7:30 pm at the Old Schoolroom.  

    

   

    


